
 

Mrs. Broadway’s and Ms. Pasley’s 
3rd Grade Discipline Plan 2022-2023 

In our classroom, we always work hard so that each child has an opportunity to learn in the best setting 
possible.  This type of setting, in turn, enables every student to become the finest they can be!  The 
students are learning how to be good team members in our classrooms, as well as in the entire school.   
To ensure each student is in the learning environment he or she deserves, we have developed the following 
criteria for maintaining a productive classroom climate.  
School-Wide Behavioral Expectations: 
DPES students will RISE!  
Respect 
Integrity 
Self-Control 
Effort 
(Students will also adhere to the Autauga County Board of Education Code of Conduct Handbook.)  

The following Dojo point system will be in effect for the 2022-2023 school year. We encourage you 
to sign up for Class Dojo on the sheet provided to you in this folder, and make sure you keep the app 
updated on a regular basis to ensure that you are receiving regular communication with your child’s 
teacher. Points are shared between classes and also used by PE teachers, librarian, and music teacher.  
The purpose of the Class Dojo system is to create a POSITIVE classroom environment and to 
encourage your child to exhibit positive behavior throughout the day. Every day, each student will begin 
with four green Dojo points.  If a student chooses to break a rule: 
1st green point removed – Warning 
2nd green point removed – Recess detention   
3rd green point removed – Silent lunch 
4th green point removed– Demerit (Demerit will need to be signed by parents) for documentation and 
office referral documentation will begin. Demerits accumulate with the 9 week period.  An office referral 
will be turned into administration resulting in ISS when the 3rd demerit is administered.  
Points start over each day!! Please understand that negative behaviors impede the learning of others, 
especially your child, and we want to make this system as fair as possible for everyone.  This system has 
been agreed upon by the teachers and administration, and it will be fully enforced beginning August 10, 
2022.  
 
Rewards: 
Every Friday, our class will have a “Fun Friday.”  This is when students can have free time in the 
classroom or play time outside.  Fun Friday lasts for 30 minutes at the end of the day.  If a student 
loses more than 8 DOJO points from that week, they will lose their entire Fun Friday time. If a child 
loses 5-7 DOJO points from that week, they must sit out for 10 minutes at the beginning of Fun 
Friday. If a child loses 4 or less DOJO points from that week, they will be able to play the entire Fun 
Friday time.   
There will also be several opportunities throughout the day where students can receive positive 
reinforcements for good behavior.  Students may also earn back their DOJO points throughout the day 
if the behavior has changed drastically.  

It is vitally important that we work together in your child’s education. A disruptive classroom is an 
unproductive one.  This discipline plan has been very effective for students and results in positive 
behavior, better attention, responsibility, and more successful students.  Thank you for your support!  
 

 
 
        
 

 


